
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 27, 2025 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
NRH2O Family Water Park is hosting the annual Polar Plunge benefiting Special 
Olympics Texas on Saturday, February 1, and the NRH Police Department is 
celebrating its 25th year participating. If you are brave enough to join them, please visit 
the Special Olympics Texas website to sign up.  
 
Experience the enchanting sounds of the kora, a 21-stringed West African harp, as part 
of the Celebrating Culture Series. This free performance will take place at 6 p.m. on 
Monday, February 10 at the NRH Library. Visit the library’s website for more details.  
 
Tickets are on sale now for the Daddy/Daughter Valentine’s Dance. The dance will be 
held on Saturday, February 15 in the Grand Hall at the NRH Centre. Tickets must be 
purchased in advance and are available through the NRH Centre’s website.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Mark Hill in the Water Department – A resident recently emailed about Mark's above 
and beyond customer service. He had approached Mark, who was working in his 
neighborhood, about an issue with his water meter box. Mark immediately stopped what 
he was doing, came over to his home to assess the situation and replaced the faulty 
meter box. He said the service Mark provided was more than he expected stating, “It 
was a small thing, but it made my day." Thank you, Mark! Keep up the great work.  
 
 


